
LOWER HARDRES AND NACKINGTON 
 PARISH COUNCIL 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
 

COVID 19 and Parish Council Meetings 

In accordance with an April 2021 High Court judgement, “All councils must now 
return to holding physical meetings from 7 May”.  Accordingly, Lower Hardres and 
Nackington Parish Council Meetings will return to meeting in the Baker White 
Memorial Hall. A risk assessment has been completed for the Hall in the context of 
Parish Council Meetings. 
Members of the public are welcome to attend   Social distancing controls will be in 
place for public attendees who must wear masks unless exempt, or the rules on 
wearing of masks are changed. 
Names and contact details will be recorded for contact tracing reasons. 

 
The Annual Parish Meeting will be held in the Baker White Memorial Hall 

at 6pm on Tuesday 22nd June 2021 
  

All Residents Welcome 
 

A  G  E  N  D  A   
1. Chairman’s Welcome 

 
2. Apologies for Absence 

 
3. To approve the minutes of the Annual Parish meeting held on 14th May 2019 

 
4. Chairman’s Report for the year 2020-2021 

 
5. Other Reports 

 
6. To consider matters raised by Parish Electors 

 
7. Close of meeting 

 
Unfortunately due to the Pandemic there will not be any refreshments at this meeting  
 

This meeting may be subject to Cancellation 
 
 

Cllr N.J.D.  McCully 
Chairman 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


